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SECRETARY OF SIAIE November 25, 196L

Dear Secretary of State,

I have the honour to inform you that Vice Con-
sul Bernt Stangholm has been recalled for duty in
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Oslo.

As his successor has been appointed Mr. Hansg
Haugen, who has taken over his duties as of today,

November 25, 1964,
I have the honow to remain,

o mesent,

Sincerely yours,
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A. Moltke-Hansen
Consul General for Norw

Hon. Joseph L. Donovan
Secretary of State of Minnesota
State Capitol

St. Paul, Minnesota
STATE OF RUNNESOTA

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
FILED
DEC 21964

Secretnfy of Staza

I F




